
 
 

 

CITY OF BROCKTON 
FINANCE DEPARTMENT 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

The  City  of  Brockton  requests  Statements  of  Qualifications  for  Filed  Subcontractors  for  the prequalification 
of the Brockton Public Safety Headquarters in Brockton, MA, pursuant to M.G.L. Chapter 149A. Copies of the 
Request for Qualifications (RFQ) document with instructions and requirements will be available online at  
https://www.projectdog.com, Project Code: #856853 beginning on Wednesday, August 23rd, 2023. 

Qualifications must be submitted no later than 2:00 PM on Wednesday, September 13th, 2023, and must be 
submitted to https://www.projectdog.com, Project Code: #856853. The project has an estimated construction 
cost of $85,000,000. Respondents must be DCAMM certified and meet all requirements noted in the RFQ. All 
questions regarding the RFQ must be submitted in writing to Kevin Sullivan, ksullivan@chacompanies.com by 
2:00 PM on Wednesday, September 6, 2023.  

Qualifications must be combined into one submission file in PDF format and uploaded to ProjectDog #856853 for 
review by the specified deadline. Submissions received after the time and date established herein in this notice 
shall not be accepted or considered, regardless of the cause for delay in the receipt of the submission. 
Submissions shall not be emailed, mailed, or faxed.  

Filed Subcontractor categories are: Acoustical Tile and Elevators. 

The City of Brockton reserves the right to reject any and all submissions, to waive any informality in 
prequalification, and to accept or reject submissions as determined in the best interests of the City. 

 
         Robert F. Sullivan / Mayor 
         Michael Morris / Chief Procurement Officer 
         Troy Clarkson / Chief Financial Officer 
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